Trevor Chadwick

From: David Rockwell <davidandlizann@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 5:12 PM

To: Trevor Chadwick

Subject: Willowbrook Annexation

Sir,

It has come to my attention that once again developers are proposing that the City of Star annex approximately 1,554
acres and add over 4,000 single family homes and 593 townhomes. | would like to express a very strong opposition to
this idea as the homes in this area are generally situated on 2-10 acres or more and this high density does not fit into
our community. | would also like to say that we are in a drought so why keep adding homes that will be a further drain
on our limited resources. It is also my understanding that a golf course is being proposed which will certainly use a great
deal of water and | might add that there is already a golf course within only a few miles from this proposed location. |
am sure you have seen how poorly maintained our roads are currently and all these new homes with the cars that come
with them will just add to the poor road conditions and worsening traffic.

If the city of Star is hell bent on this annexation then please do not allow the golf course and limit the number of houses
to no more than one per 2 acres.

Thank you,

David and Lizann Rockwell



